
THIS WILL 

BRING CHANGE TO 

YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD

DISCUSSION AND COMMENTS 

Contact:
Miranda Redinger, City of Shoreline

mredinger@shorelinewa.gov and (206) 801-2513

www.shorelinewa.gov/lightrail

145th Street 
Light Rail Station Subarea Plan

Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS)

These images were based on community input, presented at the 
October 2014 Design Workshops, and portray possibilities of how 
the subarea may change over time.

Now is the Time to Get Involved and Help Plan for the Future!

The EIS examines potential impacts of long 
term growth in neighborhoods surrounding 
light rail. Please join us at the two community 
meetings detailed to the left to learn about this 
analysis, the scenarios and topics it studied, 
possible improvements to roads and other 
infrastructure, how to comment, and next 
steps in the process. 

1
2
145th Station Citizen Committee Meeting

Thursday, January 22, 2015, 7:00 to 9:00 pm 
Bethel Lutheran Church (17418 8th Ave. NE)

Planning Commission
Thursday, February 5, 2015

Open House 6:00-7:00pm & Public Hearing 7:00-9:00pm
Council Chambers at City Hall (17500 Midvale Ave. N)

Note: The 145th Station Citizen Committee (145SCC) is a group of residents 
who formed to articulate a community voice in the planning process. 

For more information, email: 145SCC@gmail.com



LIGHT RAIL STATION 
SUBAREA PLANNING

Note: The 145th Station Citizen Committee (145SCC) is a group of 
residents who formed to articulate a community voice in the planning 

process. For more information, email: 145SCC@gmail.com

These maps show the two growth scenarios analyzed in the 
DEIS for the station subarea. 
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